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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
For Spring 2 the children in Foundation are learning all about how a farm works in their new 
vehicle ‘On the Farm’  
 
To start this vehicle off we will be having a very egg-citing visitor into school – A chicken!  
The chicken will be visiting us on Thursday 29th February and will be coming into the classroom.  
During the visit, if they would like to, children will be able to pet the chicken as well as being able 
to ask questions to the chicken handler. After being in contact with the chicken, children will 
thoroughly wash their hands while being supervised by an adult.  
 
If you are happy for your child to take part in this visit, please complete the form on Parentmail. If 
we do not have your response your child will not be able to take part in the chicken visit.  
 
Many thanks,  
 
The Foundation Team 
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